HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

October 29, 2007

2:45 p.m.
Members present:  Sarah Kuhn – teacher representative, Tara Martin- teacher representative, Dana Thomas- parent, Diane Wells-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.  

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed October agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Kuhn-1st, Thomas-2nd)

Minutes from the September SBDM meeting were presented.  Committee approved as read.  (Thomas -1st, Martin-2nd) 

Mrs. Handel gave all members a copy of the Kentucky Performance Report.  Committee reviewed test score data and discussed areas that needed focused attention for improvement.  Mrs. Handel discussed the staff’s work on data analysis during the October 15th PD day.  The staff felt like emphasis should be placed on enhancing curriculum maps in Social Studies.  Teachers broke into small groups during the PD day to begin planning for Thoughtful Education strategies, activities, and assessments to be integrated into the Social Studies maps.  

Mrs. Handel gave the committee copies of the SBDM committee meeting dates for the school year.  Committees will begin with CSIP revisions and continue with reviewing SBDM policies and making recommendations for revisions and changes.

Mrs. Handel discussed the District Scholastic Audit and what the purpose of the audit was.  Due to the district’s status all schools are required to revise CSIPs.  Committee discussed possible revisions and work will begin on revision very soon.  Committee will review those revisions at the November meeting.

Accident reports and the school activities and MUNIS budget were presented for review.

With no other business the meeting adjourned at 3:27p.m.  The next scheduled meeting will be on Monday, November 26, 2007 at 2:45 in the school library.

